
 

 
 
 

 
 

Athens, November 14, 2012 
 
 
 
Change of date of the Announcement and release of the 3rd Quarter 2012 

Financial Results 

 
According to the announcement of the Financial Calendar, dated 29/3/12 the 

Announcement and release of the 3rd Quarter 2012 Financial Results was scheduled 

for Thursday, November 29, 2012. 

With the present, we hereby make known that the aforementioned date has been 

changed to Thursday November 15, 2012 after the ASE’s end of trading and the 

publication in the press shall take place on Friday November 16, 2012. 

 

 
 
 


